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October 16, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
RE: Construction at new Spring Valley Elementary School (C.H. Bray site) – Decision on Paths 
 
Thank you for your patience regarding this update relating to the construction work of a new 
Kindergarten to Grade 8 elementary school on the C.H. Bray Elementary School site. 
 
I would like to share the decision that has been made on the use of the walkways around the site. 
 
As you know, the path running from Taylor Road can remain accessible to the public, until site 
work at the parking lot area occurs next spring. 
 
A route from Rembrandt Court will also continue, during the duration of construction. This will 
occur along a new, re-routed path being finished this week. It is expected to open Thursday, 
October 17, weather permitting; when it opens, the temporary path will close. 
 
For more information about the new school on the current C.H. Bray site, please visit our 
construction page at www.hwdsb.on.ca/construction. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact my office at 905-527-5092 
ext. 2626, or by email to my assistant at mlambie@hwdsb.on.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jane Macpherson 
Superintendent of Student Achievement  
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